
 

 

Year One Parent Note 11.11.22 

We had a fantastic trip to the park today and it is so lovely to see the children 
enjoying the outdoors together. 

There has been a lot of info on seesaw today so I will try to summarise it here! 

MONDAY 14th November is ODD SOCKS day as part of anti bullying 
week, please send your child to school wearing odd socks. 

FRIDAY 18th November is DITCH THE DARK day. This is part of our 
work with Sustrans and is to promote the idea of “Be safe Be Seen” to the 
children. The children can wear bright/reflective items to school that day. There 
is a small prize for the most brightly dressed child in each year group. 

Christmas Dinner notes are in folders today, they are to be returned on 
or before Friday 18th November even if your child does not wish to have 
Christmas Dinner. 

I have sent reading home for over the weekend this week. We are 
making such good progress I wanted to keep the momentum up! 

NEXT WEEK: 

LITERACY - We will be learning the sounds z, w, v and oo. We will continue 
to work on reading daily, using our sounds to decode words as well as building 
up our sight word vocabulary. 

NUMERACY -We will focus on number 7, put numbers in order, play number 
games which use our counting skills, talk about the properties of 2D shapes, 
make patterns and work on accurate counting.  

STEM - In our STEM investigation we will be making pea shooters and 
thinking about sources of energy in the world. We will create our own energy 
source to make the pea shooter work. 

TOPIC - Our new Topic, Stick Man has been a big hit! In Activity Play Based 
Learning,  we will continue taking on roles in the family tree, building sand 
castles, painting stick man, using the Interactive Board for number games, 
making Stick Man from sticklebricks, ordering sticks by length and drawing 
Stick Man on the ipad. 

Have a lovely weekend,  Emma Brownlees 


